
 

 

Belvedere Family Church CheonBo Holy Wine Special Grace Ceremony Dates 
 
Justin Okamoto 
April 4, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Belvedere Family Community, 

 

SAVE THE DATES! 

 

Subregion #1 will hold its CheonBo Holy Wine and Special Grace Ceremonies on Sunday April 16th 

1:00pm and Sunday April 23rd 9:00am at the Belvedere Training Center. 

 

More information will come shortly. Please save these dates so that your whole family can attend. Please 

watch your emails in the coming days for important information to know about. 

 

SAVE THE DATES! 

 

Sunday April 16th at 1:00pm 

 

Sunday April 23rd at 9:00am 

 

God Bless You and Your Lovely Family! 

 

Aju!!! 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Daryl M. Clarke, 

 

Senior Associate Pastor, Belvedere Family Church 

 


